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Mr. Mark Ehrman, P.E.

Marathon Ashland Petroleum, LLC
5000 West 86™ Street

Indianapolis, Indiana 46268

Re: No Further Action
Wake Up # 6379
2509 E 10" Street
Anderson, Indiana
46012-6597
LUST # 199602501
FID # 7106

Dear Mr. Ehrman:

The technical staff of the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM)
reviewed documentation for your facility located at 2509 East 1ot Street, Anderson, Indiana. The
contents of the site file were reviewed, as well as a recent Phase II investigation, performed by
DLZ consultants.

This facility was changed to No Further Action status in 1997. After reviewing supporting
documentation for the facility, the IDEM maintains that No Further Action is required on site at
this time.

This determination is based upon the review of documentation presented to IDEM. If
additional information is subsequently provided, IDEM reserves the right to modify or change the
determination as the situation may warrant.
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If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please contact, Anne DaVega
at 317/ 234-0978. To notify IDEM of any additional information about the site, please call
317/232-8900.

Craig Schroer, Chief
Leaking Underground Storage Tank Section
Office of Land Quality

cc: Madison County Health Department



